
Dear Port Residents,                                                                                                                                                                                           June 2025

Summer is officially upon us! With school letting out and warmer days ahead, we’re excited to welcome more families back
to enjoy everything the Port offers. As activity picks up, please remember to observe the 10 MPH speed limit and watch for
children at play and neighbors out walking their dogs.

It’s been wonderful to see kids enjoying the playground and families spending time outdoors. The dog park has also been a
great success. Thank you to everyone who helped keep it a clean and friendly space. To enhance everyone’s experience,
outdoor playground and dog park seating have been ordered and are on the way!

With more foot traffic, pets, and little ones out and about, we kindly ask all residents and guests to drive slowly and
cautiously through the Port.

Memorial Day Weekend Highlights

Our Memorial Day Observance was held on Monday at 9:00 AM and was graciously led by George Carter. The presentation
was thoughtful and educational, with historical insights, heartfelt prayers, and patriotic songs honoring our fallen heroes.

A heartfelt thank you goes out to our Secretary, Stephanie Arthurs, for organizing the Memorial Day Dinner at the Hall on
Saturday evening. The food was outstanding, and it was terrific seeing so many of our residents gather and enjoy the
evening together.

Sunday’s Ice Cream Social and Bingo were a big success! Seeing so many familiar faces enjoying good company and
community spirit was great. Thank you to all who attended, and special thanks to those who helped make these great
Memorial Weekend Events happen. Nicely done!

Site Maintenance & Spring Cleanup

Thank you to everyone who complied with the board’s deadline for cleaning up sites and trailers. Your efforts go a long way
in keeping our "Little Slice of Heaven" looking great.

This is just a reminder that it is your responsibility to maintain your site, trailer, and storage area throughout the season.
If you can't visit the Port for a while, please make arrangements to ensure your site is kept clean.

The addition of two large bulk dumpsters this spring was a big success. We plan to return them next year to help with
seasonal cleanup.

 Important Reminders

Trash & Recycling:
 We have two dumpsters available:
Green with Yellow Lid – Recycling Only (Please break down boxes!)
Green with Black Lid – Household Bagged Trash Only

Flyers were distributed, and signage outlining what can and cannot be disposed of is posted on the dumpsters. Bulk items
such as chairs, hose reels, and other large objects are prohibited. Also, please do not bring household trash from outside
the Port to dispose of in these dumpsters.

Speed Limit:
 With more families, pets, and children out and about, especially near the playground and dog park, we urge everyone
always to observe the 10 MPH speed limit.

Propane Ticket Sales & Filling:
 Scheduled for Saturday, June 21st from 9:00 to 9:30 AM

For Stockholders Only: Board of Directors Election

This is a reminder to all Port stockholders that our Board of Directors elections are coming up on Saturday, August 2, 2025.

If you are a stockholder interested in joining the Board of Directors to help serve and support the community, please submit
your name to the Nomination Committee by June 30, 2025, by 5:00 pm. Kim Carroll leads the committee, which includes
Mary Hough and Jeff Hake.

This is an excellent opportunity to get involved and make a difference in the direction of our community. We encourage all
interested stockholders to consider participating.

As we enjoy the season, let’s also take a moment to remember and honor our servicemen and women, both at home and
abroad, and keep their families in our thoughts and prayers.
.
Wishing everyone a safe, sunny, and fun-filled summer at the Port!

Warm regards,
Jens Maly
President | Port Delmarva, Inc.



2025 Summer Fireworks Shows in the Delaware Beaches

Summertime in the Delaware Beaches is like no other. You can spend the day on the beach, out in
the water and exploring all the city has to offer. Cap off your summer days in Rehoboth Beach,

Bethany Beach or Lewes by catching one of the fireworks displays.
Here are the details for the 2025 fireworks shows in Rehoboth Beach, Bethany Beach and Lewes,

 
July 4: Bethany Beach Independence Day Celebration
Join us for our annual Independence Day Celebration. This is our biggest party of the year with a
parade, entertainment, and fireworks! 

July 4: Go Fourth Lewes Fireworks
 Independence is a big deal in Lewes! Celebrate all day with Kids Games, a Boat Parade ending
with the Go Fourth Lewes Fireworks at dusk.

July 5: Fireworks at Rehoboth Beach
 The City of Rehoboth Beach is set to put the “ooh” and “ahh” into the 2025 Independence Day
holiday with a fireworks display to launch around 9:30 pm Saturday, July 5. The display is visible
along Rehoboth’s mile-plus beach and boardwalk
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Hike Delaware’s Unique Burton Island Trail

 

Credit: Google Earth

Plenty of people mistakenly believe Delaware is a state with little more than beaches and the University of
Delaware. However, those who have taken the time to explore know this couldn’t be further from the truth.
One such hidden gem is the unique Burton Island Trail, a lesser-known spot that’s perfect for nature enthusiasts.
When it comes to amazing trails, wildlife spotting, and birdwatching, this bayside island in Delaware is a must-visit.
Here’s what you can look forward to on your trip to the incredible Burton Island.
Located within the scenic Delaware Seashore State Park, this area boasts miles of pristine beaches and trails, with
the Burton Island Trail standing out as particularly unique.
Beginning at Burton’s Island trailhead, visitors can embark on a journey leading to a secluded nature preserve on
the island itself.
The views during the channel crossing are captivating, and the hike is an easygoing one, with a flat and well-
maintained path offering a leisurely experience.
Upon reaching Burton Island, you’ll have the opportunity to explore a diverse landscape featuring unique plants
and marine life.
Several boardwalk paths extend over the delicate marsh area, so it’s important to remain on the trail. Keep an eye
out for nesting birds or turtles that might make an appearance.
What makes the trails through Burton Island exceptional is that they are relatively untouched compared to many
other spots in the state, making it one of the most wild and remote locations you’ll find here.
After a day of discovering all the natural wonders Burton Island has to offer, indulging in nature’s tranquility will be
unforgettable. Cap off your adventure by savoring a sunset from the sands of Delaware Seashore State Park.
Visitors can find Burton Island within Delaware Seashore State Park, located at 39415 Inlet Rd., Rehoboth Beach,
DE, 19971.
Have you discovered Delaware’s own little island trail yet? If you’re planning to visit during the greenhead season,
don’t forget your bug spray.
And bringing a camera is a must, as you’ll want to capture the moments to cherish long after your adventure. If you
fall in love with this short trail, there’s more to explore!
Consider seeking out more delightful hikes in the area to continue your adventure.
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